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New Jersey Partner Discusses New Jersey’s Temp Worker Pay
Mandate and Potential Impact on Staffing Industry

News

7.25.24 

In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Sarah Wieselthier discusses New Jersey’s temporary worker

mandate and the potential impact current litigation surrounding the law might have on the staffing

industry.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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